Dear students,

Last week, the renovation of the large hall on the 2nd floor of the main administration building of the Faculty of Medicine (Dr Subotića 8, English School) was completed.
Considering the above, from this Friday, October 14th, and onwards, lectures will be held in direct way in the aforementioned hall from 15:00 to 16:30.

Best,
Course Director/Medical Microbiology                                                      Belgrade, October 12, 2022
Aleksandar M Džamić

